
A researcher will contact you 
and talk about the research
project

What to expect

If you decide to participate, 
you will join a focus group
with other parents for around
60-90 minutes to talk about
your experiences and what
supports and services were
available to you as a parent. 

Groups will be in-person, or
online 

ARE YOU A

PARENT WITH

A DISABILITY?
We are looking for parents
with intellectual and
developmental disabilities to
talk with for our research.

Michelle.Goos@gov.bc.ca or Lizzy.walsh@ubc.ca 
To participate, contact us at 

Dr. Rachelle Hole
Professor 
UBC Okanagan 
School of Social Work                              
rachelle.hole@ubc.ca

Michelle Goos
Strategic Initiatives Advisor
Community Living BC
Michelle.Goos@gov.bc.ca 

Lizzy Walsh 
Social Work Graduate Student 
UBC Okanagan  
lizzy.walsh@ubc.ca               

Researchers 

We are interested in hearing
about your experience being
a parent.  

Research Title: Lived Experiences of Parents with Intellectual and
Developmental Disabilities in British Columbia, Canada 
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